COMPUTER LITERACY TEST

1. Complete the written portion of your test first.  You will need to use a #2 pencil.  Do not write in the test booklet.

2. This lab uses the Windows format.  
3. You must be able to get into the program, enter and edit your work, save, print your work, and exit the program.  You must be able to do all the above on your own.  The test proctor may only help you if you have problems with our hardware or software.

4. Following directions will be part of your grade.

5. When you finish with the test, return the test booklet, completed scantron, the disk and the three printed sheets to the proctor.  The letter with your test results will be available at the Counseling service desk two days after testing.  If you were successful, an official copy of the results will be submitted to Admissions and Records for entry into your permanent record. 
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